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Commonwzith Edison-

Braidwood Nucic_r Pow:r St;_ tion'

Rout; C1. Box 84
Braceville, Illinois 6o407
Telephone 815/458-2801

April 22, 1988

Mr. Thomas E. Hurley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

i Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braidwood Unit 1 and 2
Limitorque Operator Lubrication i

NRC Docket Nos. 50 456 and 50-457 !
I

Reference: (a) L. O. DelGeorge letter to T. E. Hurley, |
dated April 21, 1988 I

(b) L. O. De1 George letter to T. E. Hurley,
dated April 4, 1988 |

(c) S. C. Hunsader letter to T. E. Hurley, i
dated April 22, 1988 |

1

Dear Mr. Hurley:

Reference (a) provided supplemental information in response to an April
20, 1988 teleconference to discuss reference (b). Reference (c) provided
Commowealth Edison's understanding of proposed qualification testing of
grease samples from four valves. In paragraph 4 of Reference c a Mode 2
schedule was identified for Braidwood Unit 2. This is an error. The
April 23, 1988 Hode 2 date is actually for Braidwood Unit 1.

He regret any inconvenience this may have caused. Should you have any
questions, call S. C. Hunsader of our Corporate Nuclear Licensing Office.

Very truly yours,

O
.

R. E. Querio
Station Hanager
Braidwood Nuclear Station
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